
Dear Chairman Wiggam, Vice-chair John, Ranking member Kelly and state and local government 
committee members:  
 
Please strongly support HB 103! As our representatives you have the power to restore the voice of the 
people whom you represent. The rights and freedoms have been restricted for far too long.  
 
Thank you for doing what you are for your constituents and all other Ohio citizens 
 
Tina Evans 

 


